
A JOYFUL SEASON
On Thursday, December 13, 2018, AIPC and the Chopin Foundation heralded in the Christmas season at our Miami offices. Over 60 guests chatted with friends, snacked on de-licious Polish canapés and chocolates, sipped mellow wines and listened to charming piano recitals. Nel Velez-Paszyc, who is a regular performer at our holiday parties, treated us to a lively Christmas tune. Then pianist Robert Bronchard played both Polish and English Christmas caroles, inspiring the guests to happily sing along.We also raff led some wonderful items - baskets filled with sweets, t-shirts, CD's, and vodka, tickets to a Chopin Salon Concert at the renowned LaGorce Country Club in Miami, and tickets to the 47th International Polonaise Brunch on Febru-ary 10, 2019. The winners were thrilled -- they won great gifts for themselves and friends! Ms. Eva Kordos, Lady Blanka Rosenstiel, Mrs. Jolanta Brzozawski,

Dr. Irena Sieminginowski

Dr. Krystyna Bronchard, Nel Velez Paszyc, Mr. Robert Bronchard Ms. Barbara Martin Stevens, Ms. Jacque Tuozzolo

Ms. Ewa Jaworska, Ms. Renata RyanMs. Maria Blacha, Mrs. Rose Kruszewski
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Mrs. Natalia Staszewski, Ms. Sasha Staszewski

Mrs. Eileen Hall, Ms. Lynne Schaefer, Ms. Iga Henderson Mr. Bill Nigh, Ms. Phyllis Locker

Mr. Zbigniew Slabicki
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